
Happy 3rd Birthday PG!
Thank You!
To every like on social media, invite to networking opportunities, donor/sponsor

or individual give, any Gentlemen apart of our organization, board and staff
members, we would like to thank you all for your support. You are a big part of

our accomplishments here at Profound Gentlemen.

#GivingTuesdayCLT 

Yes, it's our favorite time of year
again, Giving Season! Help build up

your community by fueling your
favorite organization starting now
through November 28th. Hoping

that we are that favorite
organization we thank you in

advance! 

Begin Fueling

Keep Up With PG

Our Co-Founder Mario Shaw had
the chance to speak with CLTtales.
He spoke on the difference of PG

between other educational
organizations as well as the

focuses of PG. Find out some key
points on how and why PG began

and why our program is important
to him, as well as the male

educators and the students they
serve.

Keep Reading

#OnTheTableCLT Highlights

Getting into the conversation with
some of our neighborhood leaders
about the male educators of color.

We spoke on the reasons our
educators leave the educational

system, and some of the ways we
could help with retention. We also,
opened the floor to a few of our

male educators of color who teach
in our communities, on their

importance of the impact they hold
on the student.  
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Thank you, October Donors & Volunteers
Archie Moss

Da'Quan Love
Kristi Orange

Brandon Mayweather
Wendall Garth
Sabrina Davis
Tifini Floyd 

Welcome October Gentlemen
Ryan Crawford

Jawanza Robinson
Jarrid Williams
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